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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Wetzel and Commission Members 

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  August 2, 2023 

RE:  Public Works Commission Meeting of August 8, 2023 

Review and take possible action: Main Street (Cole Memorial) Bridge Underlighting  

 

Background 

The Engineering Division has sought quotes for design for the underlighting of the above referenced 

bridge.  A number was placed in the 2023 budget of $25K for the design.  Design quotes came in at 

$39,000 from Mead & Hunt and $51,906 from AECOM.  It should be noted that the bridge can be 

underlit at any time in the future, it does not have to be done at the time of construction.  With the 

City’s expanded responsibilities for the NE & NW quadrants of the bridge reconstruction, the 

budgeted amount for the design can be and most likely will be allocated to those expected costs. 


